
Division 13 Members, 
 
  Per the BLET bylaws, our Legislative Rep. is responsible for the following: 
 

1.  
1. Section 17.(a) The duties and responsibilities of the division legislative 

representative are the safety and sanitation of the working 
environment and the political education for the members of the 
local division. 

             The division legislative representative shall, in their normal course of 
duties, monitor the enforcement of safety rules, regulations, and acts of 
Congress and/or state legislator provide the membership with a safe and 
healthy work environment. 

2. The division legislative representative shall undertake 
corrective measures relative to the issues specified above at the 
division level. If unable to resolve those issues, they will report same to 
the state legislative board chairman for further handling. The state 
legislative board chairman shall undertake to correct such conditions 
through appropriate measures. Upon receipt of the unresolved issues 
and if they are unable to correct these issues, they will report these 
issues to the National Legislative Board Chairman for further handling. 

 
All safety concerns should be addressed with the Legislative Rep. Our Leg. Rep. is Rob 
Krueger. You can reach him at 608-797-1623, and his email address 
is blet13@hotmail.com. In the future, Rob will be updating the membership on rule 
changes and updates applicable to his assigned duties.  Essentially, the Legislative 
Rep. is the safety and political side of our division. Rob assumed the position this month 
and we wish him the best of luck. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Mike Banks 
Local Chairman 
BLET Division 13 
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